Wellington North Power Inc.
P.O. Box 359, 290 Queen Street West

Mount Forest, ON  N0G 2L0

Phone:
519-323-1710  Fax:  519-323-2425

wnp@wellingtonnorthpower.com
January 19, 2009
Ontario Energy Board

Attention:  Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary

2300 Yonge Street

27th Floor

P.O. Box 2319

Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli,

RE: 
Wellington North Power Inc. 2009 GIRM

Rural or Remote Electricity Rate Protection Letter of December 17, 2008

EB-2008-0217

Wellington North Power Inc. respectfully requests that the RRRP charge in our tariff sheet be revised to 0.13 cents per kilowatt-hour effective May 1, 2009 as outlined in the Ontario Energy Board’s letter of December 17, 2008 from the Rural or Remote Electricity Rate Protection Benefit and Charge 
Decision with Reasons dated December 17, 2008
If you have any questions regarding this request, please contact the undersigned.
Judy Rosebrugh, President/CEO


Lee Merner, Regulatory/CS Manager
Wellington North Power Inc.
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